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An update from Mr. Rubin... 
 
This week we took one of the largest squads to the borough cross-country tournament 
including some children from Year One! Thank you to Mr. Malcolm and Ms Pink for 
organising this and inspiring our children to compete.   
 
Our Year 6 class have been working on their cycle safety training and many of our children 
have been out and about on trips in the local community. Today is Cultural Day – an 
opportunity for children to share their heritage. Thank you for your efforts supporting your 
children with this and to Mrs Jheeta for organising.  
 
I also wanted to say thank you to our incredible staff team. They work so hard and help our 
children excel.  
 
Have a lovely half term and be kind to one another.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bikeability Cycle Training 
Well done to our students in Year 6 
who have been working with our 
friends at Bikeability. Children have 
been learning how to cycle safely on 
the road promoting fitness and  
teaching children about sustainable 
ways to travel. Despite the inclement 
weather, children have done really 
well and will be  receiving a 
certificate. Thank you to staff for 
getting on their bikes too! 

 
 

School Council Update  
 

Our new School Council board is full 
with our brand new School Councillors 
and their pledges to work to make the 
school an even better place than it is 

now!  
 

Political life can be quite turbulent so I 
am glad that we have our children to 

suggest and debate  ideas in a sensible 
way.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Update – Ms Pink 
 
Year 1 children have been learning about adjectives. We've enjoyed playing 'the hat 
game': describe a character to your partner WITHOUT using their name or the film they're from. 
We did a great job! 

 

Year 5 - Visit The Science Museum 
 
Year 5 have been extremely busy this half term. 
A couple of weeks ago they visited the Science 
Museum to learn more about the planets in our 

Solar System. 

Cross Country Update 
 

I am not sure that this picture does justice to 
the size of the team that we took to Victoria 

Park.  
 

Well done Josh and Bellisima who finished 
second in their events. Congratulations to our 

Year 1 squad who were the youngest 
competitors in the park and as ever, thanks to 

our staff and volunteers.  
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